
Here is our news for Monday, Nov. 19th 

There will be a Yearbook Club meeting today for the Reporters and Communications 

committees.  Make sure you have a ride home at 4:00 or sign up for the activity bus during 

lunch. 

A reminder, there will NOT be a GIVE club meeting today.  We will see you next Monday instead. 

Priyanni: We are having a food drive November 13-20th.  

Venice: Please donate canned foods, and or boxed foods into your grade level bins that 

are in the commons at lunch.  

Ivy: Make sure the boxed foods are cereals or noodles.  

All: Don’t forget to donate (Ivy), and the grade level with the most amount of items will receive 

a reward of ice cream at lunch (Priyanni). 

GRAB YOUR CAMERAS--THERE IS A => 

PHOTO CONTEST 

WHAT DOES UNIVERSAL RESPECT LOOK LIKE? Take a photo of respectful scenes: self, 

environment, peers, and those that serve.  Write a caption explaining the who, what, when, 

where, how, why. 

Contest rules: 

Outside of school. 

Permission from those whose picture is taken. 

School appropriate. 

Create a Google doc and submit photo and caption to Ms. Vantuyl: JVantuyl@everettsd.org  

DUE NOVEMBER 30! 

Prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place. 

Winners will be displayed on campus. 

And now for a special message from Guard Broadcasting Company. 
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